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Tuesday 28th March 2023

FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK
DELICATE is our word of the week. We look forward to hearing it in a sentence.
With Easter fast approaching can I please remind parents and carers that we
are looking for you to design a hat at home and provide it for the Easter Hat

Parade next Thursday. All students will be taking ideas home for you to assist
in making them the best hat possible.

Tickets for the raffle become available today. Please support the P&C with this
fundraising activity.

As I mentioned last week, we have also had an increase in the reports of head
lice at school. Please treat these both on children and in bed linen etc at

home.
Well done to the Girls Cricket team who had a big win over Orana Heights PS

on Friday. The team has been training well and by all accounts it was a
comprehensive victory and a great start to their title defence!

With only two weeks until the Easter break lets all work hard to be at school
EVERY DAY. Our attendance data this Term has been excellent so let’s finish off

in the best possible way.
Have a wonderful week!




Our girls cricket team played Orana Heights in the 1st round of the PSSA
cricket today in Dubbo.

WPS won convincingly. Great work girls!
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Buzzie Winners
Amba 5B, Gab 5P, Damian Silver, Bailey 4T, Albert
4C, Veronica Silver, Frederick 2S, Bonnie 1/2M, Bill
Silver, James KP, Karmni KR, Caesy KB, Brianna KG




Teacher Award: Ms Narelle
  

Attendance Award: Maddison 2B
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